
	

Apprenticeship	Curriculum	Committee	Meeting	Minutes		

1/13/2020-1/15/2020	

Attendees:	Brian	Murphy,	Training	Coordinator,	San	Jose	Pipes,	Local	393	
	 							Jonathan	Clark,	Residential	Coordinator,	San	Jose	Pipes,	Local	39	
	 							Stephen	Cry,	Training	Coordinator,	Castroville	Plumbers	&	Steamfitters,	Local	62	
																					Robert	Moreno,	Training	Director,	San	Jose	Electrical,	Local	332	
																					Michael	Lin,	Chef,	San	Jose	Job	Corps	Center	
														 						Chris	Allen,	Dean,	Apprenticeship	Programs,	Foothill	College	
	 						Terry	Monroe,	Northern	California	Sound	&	Communication,	Local	332	
	 						Paul	Starer,	Associate	Vice	President	of	Instruction	
	 						Peter	Chursin,	Training	Director,	San	Francisco	Electrical,	Local	6	
	
	
Meeting	Minutes:	
	

v Apprenticeship	Curriculum	Committee	met	electronically	between	1/13/20-1/15/20	to	discuss	a	
new	course	proposals	a	total	of	three	of	them	in	Residential	Plumbing.	A	discussion	occurred	on	
the	new	course	proposals	and	a	motion	from	Brian	was	made	to	approve.	Michael,	second	the	
motion	and	the	ACC	committee	unanimously	to	approve	the	new	course	proposal	for	all	three	
new	courses	in	Residential	Plumbing:	APPT	113,	115,	118.	

v A	discussion	was	held	about	reactivating	all	work	experience	classes:	CWE	60A,	65A,	65B,	65C,	
65D.	Stephen	asked	further	questions	for	additional	clarification.	The	ACC	voted	to	reactivate	
these	work	experience	classes.	This	will	lead	to	reviewing	processes	associated	with	obtaining	
work	evaluations	and	ensure	that	all	Title	5	requirements	are	met	with	these	courses.	Up	to	24	
quarter	units	can	be	obtained	with	over	10,000hrs	apprentices	are	completing	within	their	
apprenticeships.	


